
NEWCHURCH PRIMARY SCHOOL 

25th November 2019 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

The festive season is fast approaching us and school is a hype of activity.  There are a number of 

activities planned leading up to the end of the Autumn term and so that you can keep track, we 

have created a schedule of events: 

Date Event Classes involved Parents/families 
invited? 

2nd December at 6pm Reception and Year 1 
Phonics workshop 

Reception and Year 1 Parents of Reception 
and Year One 

5th December at 
1:45pm 

KS1 Christmas Play Reception, Year 1 and 
Year 2 

Yes – tickets only 

6th December at 
9:30am 

KS1 Christmas Play Reception, Year 1 and 
Year 2 

Yes – tickets only 

6th December at 6pm Christmas Fayre PTA run event All welcome to join 
in the festive fun 

 

10th December at 
1:30pm 

Gospel Singing 
Assembly 

Year 4 Yes 

10th December at 
6pm 

Residential 
Consultation Evening 

All All parents invited 

12th December at 
9:15am 

Keyboard Assembly Year 3 Yes 

12th December at 
11am 

Christmas Tree 
Service at Newchurch 
Church 

Year 3, Year 4, Year 5 
and Year 6 

Yes 

18th December at 
1:30pm 

KS2 Christmas Play Year 3, Year 4, Year 5 
and Year 6 

Yes – tickets only 

18th December at 
6:30pm 

KS2 Christmas Play Year 3, Year 4, Year 5 
and Year 6 

Yes – tickets only 

19th December 
(throughout the day) 

Christmas Dinner Day 
Christmas Jumper or 
Christmas Hat Day 

Christmas Parties 

All classes  

20th December at 

2pm 

Christmas Assembly All classes Yes 

 

 

As you can see, we have a very exciting time ahead of us.  At each of the performances, we will be 

having a donation bucket for Alder Hey Children’s Hospital. 

We will also have a post box in the entrance hall for the children to post their Christmas cards to 

their friends in school.  Our Year 6 elves will deliver them each day. 

We very much look forward to seeing you all over the festive season. 

Kindest regards, 

 

 
 
 
Jayne Narraway 
Headteacher  


